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Prof. G. Bredig

Karlsruhe in Baden

Bahnhofstr. 14
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Postcard [stamps]

Dr. Max A. Bredig

1517 Montclair Street

Ann Arbor, Michigan

U.S.A
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Karlsruhe, 12 June 1938

Mx #66

Dear Max,

I forgot to give you the following references in my last letter, Mx #65:

Badger: Chemische Zentralblatt 1935* I. 118.

“ “ “ 1937** II. 2878.

These are heat transfer regulations for engineers who work in his field.

Warm regards,

Father .

*Report on Industrial Chemical Engineering 26, 1044 (1934)

** “ “ “ 29, 905, 910, 918, 972 (1937)
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